
 

  

 
 
 
 

10th July 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Following the successful relaunch of our school's Facebook and Twitter pages earlier this year, we 
would like to remind you that these platforms are places where the school can also celebrate the 
outstanding out-of-school achievements of our children. We believe that recognising these 
accomplishments, both inside and outside of school, is essential in fostering a sense of community 
and pride in all children. 
 
To participate, please email the office at office@cottingleyvillageacademy.co.uk with a short message 
detailing your child's achievement and a photo for us to upload. Whether your child has excelled in 
sports, arts, or any other activity, we want to share and celebrate these moments with our school 
community. 
 
Please remember that our posts are public and shared across our social media platforms. Therefore, 
we must have your permission to feature your child. If your child is not currently approved for social 
media sharing, please ensure this is updated with the school office prior to sending the information 
across. 
 
We look forward to highlighting the incredible talents and successes of all our children! 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs S Parsons  
Computing Lead 
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